
Waterloo Plan Commission
March 18,2024

A meeting of the Waterloo Plan Commission was held on March 18,2024, at 5:00 pm at the

Waterloo Historic Depot. Members present were:

Robert Knott, President
Chris Albright
Angie Holt, Dekalb Plan Comm
Andrew Kruse, Town Attorney

Verlinda Eberly
Jack Oaks
Pam Howard, Town Manager
Renee Duszynski, Clerk-Treasurer

The following business was discussed, and action taken: Unless specified all votes were

unanimous.

Minutes: Minutes reviewed. Corrections reviewed. Motion to approve minutes as amended

made by Eberly (Knott) passed.

Comp Plan: Duszynski reviewed her duties as a grant administrator. She has a meeting set up

with the OCRA liaison within the next week to discuss details. The Plan Commission will need

to form a committee to work with the community and the firm that is going to do the comp plan.

There will need to be a public hearing with the town council before the application can be

submitted to OCRA. Duszynski suggested that it might be advantageous for the committee to be

present at that public hearing to give input as well.

The committee should consist of members of the Plan Commission, residents of the town, county

offrcials, and business owners in Waterloo. There will be a special meeting on April 2 for
potential committee members to get caught up.

Meeting adjourned at 5:58 p.m.

Bob Knott, President Renee Clerk-


